
 

Happy New Year Everyone!  

Welcome to the first SEGA Newsletter of 2021! We hope that you all had a great holiday season 
and were able to enjoy some time with family.  As of January 7th., we have currently enrolled 

134 subjects in SEGA. In the month of December, we were able to enroll 10 new subjects, which 
is the most we have ever enrolled in a single month! 

With that being said, this 
month we have BIG 

NEWS!! We have officially 
surpassed the halfway 

point of 130 subjects for 
the trial. We are so excited 
to have reached this point, 
as we now can begin the 

interim analysis! 

 

We cannot thank everyone 
enough for helping us 
reach this point in the 

SEGA trial! Thank you all 
for your participation and 

efforts in the trial. 

January 2021 is already off to a great start. Since the new year began, we have 
already had 3 new enrollments. We are also excited to be working with a num-

ber of sites to get enrollment up and running again. 

 

As always: don’t forget to check the SEGA website at www.segatrial.com or 
www.segatrial.org for further information about the trial or participating sites. 

 

We wish you all a healthy and happy new year, and thank you for your  

participation in SEGA! 


